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From: Keith Bennett <kbennett@Iluxsci.net>

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 12:00 PM

To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Support Bay Delta Plan

To the State Water Resources Control Board:

Just a quick note to say my wife and | support the Bay Delta Water Plan.
Our environment is important for many reasons, and the science is impeccable and undeniable.
As water users, we need to learn to live within our means, and we can do as well with less.

Respectfully,

Keith & Atsuko Bennett
2225 Webster St.
Palo Alto, CA 94301





